

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA MUMBAI, INDIA

March 24, 2017

Dr. Ravi Nanjundiah Director, Indian Institute of Tropical Meteorology Dr. Homi Bhabha Road, Pashan Pune - 411008

Dear Dr. Nanjundiah:

Thank you for hosting the first workshop under the U.S.-India Partnership for Climate Resilience. My colleagues tell me that the workshop was a great success, and NOAA and the state government representatives in attendance expressed interest in having another workshop soon.

Please extend our thanks to Dr. Krishnan and Dr. Kulkarni who did a fantastic job organizing the workshop and ensuring that the U.S. delegation had an enjoyable and rewarding stay in Pune. I am truly appreciative of IITM's efforts in helping bring science to policy making.

Thank you again for all of your support.

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Vajda

Glomar Vaj de

Pr. Krishnan | Pr. Kulkarni Consul General
le. S. N; hich
29/7/13.